
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE TO AWARDING AUTHORITIES REGARDING 

RATE SHEETS FOR TRASH HAULING RATES 
 

December 2009 
 
 

Please note that prevailing wage rates for trash/recycling disposal, issued by the Division 
of Occupational Safety (“DOS”) pursuant to M.G.L. c. 149 §27F, shall remain in effect 
for the duration of the contract term.   Any exercise of an option to renew or extend the 
contract term shall include updated prevailing wage rates. 
 
Please call DOS at 617-626-6976 if you have any questions regarding this Notice. 
 


